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Make-Up Session Policy for Rockit Performing Arts 
 
At Rockit Performing Arts, we strive to provide a consistent and enriching experience for all 
our students. To ensure clarity regarding make-up sessions, we have established the 
following policy: 
 
1. Missed Classes Due to Illness, Events or Holidays:   
Families are advised that if a student misses a class due to family illness, events or holiday 
commitments, Rockit is unable to offer make-up sessions. This policy is in place to maintain 
the integrity of our class schedules and to ensure that all students receive the full benefit of 
their enrolled classes. 
 
2. Classes Cancelled by Rockit:   
In the event that Rockit Performing Arts cancels a class, we will provide opƟons for make-up 
sessions. Parents will be noƟfied of available dates and Ɵmes to ensure that students can 
make up for the missed instrucƟon. 
 
3. Drop-Off Policy:   
Parents and caregivers are not permiƩed to drop students off at the studio expecƟng make-
up sessions. At no Ɵme should families drop off children at the studio outside of the 
scheduled class Ɵme that has been booked and paid for. Rockit staff are unable to provide 
supervision for students in the building not aƩending during their regular class Ɵme. This 
measure is to ensure that we can manage class sizes and maintain a safe environment for all 
students. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperaƟon with this policy, which is designed to 
support the best possible learning environment for our dancers. If you have any quesƟons or 
need further clarificaƟon, please do not hesitate to contact our studio staff. 


